
 

 

 

Dear Client, 

 

For the safety of our guests, volunteers & staff, we are no longer disturbing food each week at our Food Bank. 

Instead, we will deliver groceries to those in need of food to your homes. 

Food delivery is available to households in Seattle, regardless of age, health, and income. 

Please only complete this form ONE TIME.  You will receive it weekly ongoing off this form. 

THIS HOME DELIVERY SERVICE IS TEMPORARY.  This is a no contact drop- we will drop the boxes and/or 

bags at your house door, or building lobby.  We will not go into homes, or go to inside doors. 

When COVID virus concerns subside, we will return to distributing groceries at the food bank each week, and 

you will be notified that your home delivery will end.  

If this form is not filled out completely, it will NOT be accepted. It has to be signed to state you are agreeing to 

be home and take responsibility for the food once it’s delivered. 

 

HOME DELIVERY SIGN UP! 

LAST NAME,   FIRST NAME 
 
 

ADDRESS                                                                                  Phone #:- MUST INCLUDE 
 
 

CITY                                                                                           ZIP CODE 
 
 

EMAIL: 
 
 

 

 You must be home on Wednesday 11-2pm 

YOU MUST ANSWER THE PHONE from a blocked number. 

 

You will get a confirmation email that will include your delivery start date.  

 

Please sign below you understand and are in agreement with the above policies: 

 

Signature:________________________________________________ 

 

Date______________________  


